Ethnic Diversity Service
Valuing Difference: Promoting Equality

RETURNING TO SCHOOL
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS - ARABIC
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RETURNING TO SCHOOL
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

e The government has said that children in Nursery, Reception, Year
1 and Year 6 will be the first groups to return to schools.

e If your child is in any of these year groups but you decide not to
send them to school, please let the school know.

e Stockport primary schools will have two teacher-training days, on
June 8" and 9" to ensure that it is safe for your child/children to
return.

e If you have children in other year groups, we ask you to keep them
at home even if they have siblings in school.

e Children must not go to school if they feel ill.

e Parents will not be allowed in the school building, unless asked by
a teacher.

e Parents will not be fined for their child’s non-attendance at this
time, but we encourage all eligible children to attend.

e Children who are considered extremely clinically vulnerable,
should continue to shield and are not expected to attend.

e Children who live with someone who is extremely clinically
vulnerable should only attend if strict social distancing can be
maintained in school and the child is able to understand and follow
those instructions.

e Children and young people who live with someone who is clinically
vulnerable (but not extremely clinically vulnerable) including those
who are pregnant, can attend school.

e Children at home will continue to receive online work from school.

Thank you for your support at this difficult time.
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